
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The City of Beloit will be offering funding through the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Coronavirus 

State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (SLFRF) program to establish several subgrant programs 

available to eligible non-profit agencies. Full Notice of Funding Opportunities and Requests for 

Proposals will be released on March 7, 2023. 

 

Public information sessions will be held on the following dates to provide an overview of each funding 

opportunity and application requirements:  

• February 14, 2023: Virtual ARPA Programs Application Information Session at 10:00am. 

• February 21, 2023: In-person ARPA Programs Application Information Session from 6:00- 

7:00pm at Beloit Public Library (605 Eclipse Blvd). 

• February 28, 2023: Virtual ARPA Programs Application Information Session at 10:00am. 

• March 7, 2023: Virtual ARPA Programs Application Information Session at 10:00am. 

• March 14, 2023: Virtual ARPA Programs Application Information Session at 10:00am. 

• March 21, 2023: Virtual ARPA Programs Application Information Session at 10:00am. 

 

Links to the virtual information sessions can be found can be found on the City’s website at 

www.beloitwi.gov under Community Development. 

 

For any questions or to schedule an individual meeting to discuss potential projects, contact Megan 

McBride in the Community and Housing Services Division, (608)364-6738 or by email at 

mcbridem@beloitwi.gov. 

 

Megan McBride, Grants Administrator, City of Beloit Community Development Department 
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